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Friday 9th February 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 

Cirrus Primary Academy Trust Celebrates Thinking Day and Founders Day 
Thursday 22nd February 2024 

 
 

Thursday 22nd February is the annual Thinking Day, where all members of the World 
Association of Girl Guides and Girl Scouts are encouraged to celebrate, reflect on and 
renew the promise that they make shortly after joining. On 22nd February, members of the 
Scout movement celebrate Founders Day, also known as Baden-Powell Day. It is 
dedicated to Robert Baden-Powell who founded the Scout movement in the early 20th 
century. 
 
As a Trust, we recognise the value that such organisations bring and know that many of 
our children enjoy being members of Rainbows, Brownies, Guides, Cubs, Scouts, as well 
as similar associations such as cadets.  
  
As such, we invite children across our trust to come to school in the uniform that 
they wear as a member of one of these organisations on Thursday 22nd February 
2024. 
 
This will be a lovely opportunity for children to share with their friends what they enjoy 
about being part of one of these groups and perhaps encourage others to join.  
 
Should you have any questions about this day, do not hesitate to contact your child’s 
school via the usual method. 
 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Mrs Louise Wood 
Trust Director of Teaching and Learning 


